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Sonoma Wine Country Weekend

change to use of grant funds

We understand there are times when implementation of a program or project does not specifically align with the original intent established in the grant proposal.  As stated in our contract, the grantee must notify Sonoma Wine Country Weekend in writing when modifications to the grant terms are deemed necessary.  Upon review of these modifications, we will provide prompt feedback on the impact these changes will have on your grant agreement.
Please answer the questions below.  Refer specifically to your original application and grant contract in your answers.

Email the form to Annette Williams, Program Coordinator, awilliams@sonomacf.org.  

If you have any questions, please contact Karin Demarest, kdemarest@sonomacf.org.
Name of Organization:

Contact Person:

Email and Phone of Contact Person:

Grant Amount: 

Program/Project Title and Description: 

Grant Period: 
1. Describe the goals, implementation plan and/or outcomes outlined in your original proposal that need modification.

2. Describe the modification you intend to make.  

3. What impact will these modifications have on your original commitment to the expenditure of grant funds?

4. Please indicate what you will do with any unspent funds.

5. Is there any other information we should know about your program or project?

